
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1  -  Jessica, for being ‘SUPER’  
helpful, always smiling  - an  
absolute delight! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 24th May 2021 

Year 2 - Charlie, for being super resilient  
and working hard in his work! 
 

Year 3 -  Charlie,  for 100% effort in  
 every lesson.   
 

Year 4 - Millie,  for always being a  
ray of sunshine! 

Year 5 -  Emma, for baking a super  
afternoon tea for her grandparents  
as part of her Archie’s challenges. 

Year 6 -  Bella S, for showing maturity  
during the play.  
You are going to be fab! 

EYFS - Nancy, for being a kind and  
helpful friend. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 28th May - Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Friday 28th May - School Breaks up for Half-Term 

Monday  7th June - School Commences 

7th, 8th, 9th and 10th June -Y5 Bikeability  

14th,15th,16th and 17th June -  Y6 Bikeability 

Friday 25th June  - Staff Training Day 

Friday 16th July  - School breaks up for Summer 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS -  Violet 
Year 1 -  Joseph 

Year 2 -  Jack 
Year 3 - Archie 
Year 4 - Oliver 

Year 5 - Harvey 
Year 6 - Emmerson 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS -  Lily M 
Year 1 -  Elodie  
Year 2 -  Hadley 
Year 3 - Denver 
Year 4 - Michael 

Year 5 - Nate 
Year 6 - Alex H 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 100% 

Class 1 98.0% 

Class 2 94.8% 

Class 3 99.2% 

Class 4 97.4% 

Class 5 94.6% 

Class 6 93.9% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance Award 
 

Reception 
 

This week’s  overall 
attendance  

 

96.5% 
 

 

Staindrop School Council  
‘In the Spotlight’ Award 

 

KS1 -  Arian - Welcome to our school. 
       
KS2 -  Oliver, Chloe and Harvey  - Welcome to our school.  
 
Staff  - Miss Dunstall  - Welcome back to school. 

Crisp Packet Project 

Youth Saints are inviting you  

to take part in  

the Crisp Packet Project challenge  

which runs until the 10th May.   
We are working with our churches to make  

survival sheets for the  
homeless from empty crisp packets. To find out 
more visit Crisp Packet Project and bring your 

empty crisp packets into school. 
Thank you for your help and support! 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 

Friday 28th May  -  

Please remember your Teddy Bear! 
Donation £1 please. Ice lollies 50p. 

Football Tournament 
 

Schoools’ Football week runs from Monday 24th May. We 
are holding a football tornament in school with teams  
representing each year group. If children would like to take 
part please can they let Mr Beauchamp or Mrs Bowman 
know. 
We will also be holding a parents 5 a-side tournament on 
Wednesday 26th May at 3.30pm. If you would like to be  
involved please email Mrs Bowman on  
mbowman@staindropce.co.uk 
Thank you for your support. 

 
The Whole 

of  
 

CLASS 2 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ 
Award 

 

KS1 -  Lottie M for always  
being so helpful! 
 
KS2 -  Rosie M for her  
excellent fund raising! 
 
Staff  - Mrs French -  for  
everything you do! 

Half Term Holiday 
As we break up on Friday for half term we would like to wish all of 

our families a happy and safe holiday.  

We return to school on Monday 7th June. 

Wellbeing Hamper 

Tickets are on sale now 

£2 each for our fabulous 

Wellbeing Hamper—to be 

drawn on Friday. 

To get your tickets please 

send your money into 

school in an envelope 

clearly marked with your 

child’s name. 

Thank you for your support! 
  

https://crisppacketproject.com/

